July 23™, 2019
To Whom It May Concern,

I am pleased to provide a reference for The Medicus Firm, We are a specialty hospital that
focuses on the care of women and infants located in Baton Rouge, LA, and over the years we
have used various resources for our searches. We originally retained The Medicus Firm for a
difficult Gynecology Oncology search and have since given them additional searches. We
decided to engage them based on their reputation with other clients in Louisiana. We liked their
pricing structure and their history of placements within our region, and we were optimistic that
they would do a good job.

I am pleased to report that the results were even better than we had hoped. Our recruiter, Mark
Sayegh had several years of experience and was very knowledgeable about our region.-He put
together a detailed marketing strategy which was tailored to our specific needs and location. He
‘was able to quickly identify, screen and present candidates. Through our partnership and close
communication with our in-house recruiter, we were able to secure an outstanding
Endocrinoelogist to fill one of our most crucial needs. She not only has strong ties to the
community, but her personality and passion made her the perfect fit for our team. We are excited
that Dr. Breaux is joining us, and we believe she will be an invaluable asset. Most recently we
were able to find a true diamond in the rough. After nearly five years of unsuccessful
recruitment, The Medicus Firm was able to produce the most well-qualified Gynecologic
Oncologist for which we could have hoped. Dr. Evans has already begun practicing at Woman’s
Hospital and has made a huge impact as he leads the service line into the future.

We will continue to consider The Medicus Firm a valued partner with our organization. I would
recommend them especially for hard to fill physician searches that have been a struggle for any
hospital or group. The process is always collaborative, and the recruitment team continually
keeps our best interests as the focal point of any strategy. They have been excellent partners of
ours, and I trust they would do the same for others as well.

Sincerely,
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Angel Wright, PHR, SHRM-CP, AASPR
Physician Recruiter, Human Resources
Woman’s Hospital
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